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Telecommunication  
Development Bureau (BDT) 
 

Ref.: BDT/PKM/HCB/DM/008 Geneva, 9 February 2015 

  To:  
 

   Heads of respective institutions  
 
 

   
   
Subject: Notice of termination of the Acuerdo de participación en la red de nodos del Centro de 

Excelencia para la región Americas 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I wish to refer to my letter ref. BDT/PKM/HCB/DM 493 of 27 October 2014 informing you of the selection of 
the new Centres of Excellence network for Americas region for the 2015 - 2018 cycle. As a result of this 
selection, all Centres of Excellence projects were terminated on 31 December 2014 and ITU is in the process 
of projects closure. 

In this regard and by this letter, the International Telecommunication Union (ITU) notifies Sra. Catalina 
Achermann of its intent to terminate the Acuerdo de participación en la red de nodos del Centro de Excelencia 
para la región Americas between ITU and SUBTEL that took effect in May 2003 (the “Agreement”), as well as 
all activities carried out under its framework. Pursuant to the relevant terms and conditions of the Agreement, 
please note that the Agreement and all activities thereunder will be deemed terminated upon the expiration 
of 30 days following the date of this notice of termination.   

In this respect, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you once again for your support and dedication 
to the CoE programme through all these years.  

I look forward to a further collaboration in the future. 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 

[Original signed] 

 

Brahima Sanou 
Director 
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